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Annual Report 
 
 
 United Refrigeration of Canada Ltd. (URC), is able to report that our stewardship program has had successful operations 
throughout 2023. 
 
 Through our 14 collection centers, URC accepts halocarbon refrigerants from Stationary Refrigeration and Air Conditioning 
contractors. By accepting recovered refrigerants from HVAC/R contractors URC is helping to prevent the potential release of 
halocarbon refrigerants to the environment. 
 
 URC has published and keeps up to date, a refrigerant management program (RMP) for contractors to use as a resource 
regarding the proper handling of Recovered Refrigerants. 
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